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Upcoming 

Holidays! 
We have many fantastic 

things to look forward to 

in our upcoming 

December/January 

vacation care! 

 

This includes excursions 

to the Southbank 

Cinema and Strike 

Bowling, a Pool Day at 

OSHC, Wildlife Rangers 

incursion, Christmas 

craft and much, much 

more! 

 

 
 

 

 
 Prep Room 

 

The Preps have gone crazy this 

month for different craft 

activities! Animal craft has 

been popular, showcasing the 

Preps love of animals, 

including kangaroo’s 

caterpillars, dragons, and 

birds. These suggestions for 

craft were all collected by the 

Preps during their daily group 

time at After School Care. 

Variations of tag games has 

also been a strong interest for 

sport this month.  

 

  

    

Staff Profile: 

Gillian 
 

Gillian has recently returned to 

WESS OSHC as our Mentor Leader 

and is a part of the Management 

Team.  

 

She is graduating with a Bachelor of 

Behavioural Science and has two 

children. Some of Gillian’s favourite 

things are dogs, mangoes, reading, 

going to the beach and the season of 

spring.  
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“Tell me and I 

forget, 

Teach me and I 

remember, 

Involve me and I 

learn.” 

 

 

-Benjamin Franklin 
 

This month, Juniors have enjoyed fine motor craft 

experiences such as beading, clay and playdough. 

We are always so excited to take home our 

creations and to share our achievements with ours 

peers.  

 

Back by popular demand is Pop-Up Tag, Line Tiggy, 

Dodgeball and Zombie Tag. Juniors appreciate 

opportunities to promote their physical wellbeing 

as they take part in these games. Moreover, they 

learn how to cooperate with others, be aware of 

fair and unfair behaviour and engage in social 

groups with others.  

 

 

During October, the Middle’s have explored a variety of different 

cultures through craft, including ancient Greek vases, henna handprint, 

and Diwali in the early stages of November.  

 

Beading and hama beads continues to be a huge favourite in addition 

to DIY paper airplanes. Just check out how far it flies! 

 

This month, we have observed a strong interest in exploring other 

languages. This includes using an iPad to translate words 

between languages and taking on the role of teacher and 

student. 

 

Sensory craft activities, such as  

playdough, clay, and slime continue to be a  

hot favourite! 



 


